


Wine producers are selling their productions to retailers without knowing the end 
delivery of the products, so the difficulty to adjust the labelling accordingly; leading to 
several languages need; 
Having a full nutrition declaration would be possible in +/- 3 languages max per label.  
Sugar intake is limited (for dry/semi dry it is between 0-9g/l and for sweet it is 30-40g/l). 
It is rather the alcohol which bring calories; therefore energy value is more helpful. 
For sparkling wines, it is mentioned whether it is a sweet, semi-sweet, dry; this does not 
require translation and provide information of the sugar intake.  

 
The next political trilogue is planned for 3 March, where this issue will be discussed.  
CEEV will come back as soon as possible on its position on these elements.  

 
 




